
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
September 9, 2014 
 
 

Reminder: Santa Maria Main Library Closed on Friday, September 19, 2014 
 
Please be reminded that the Santa Maria Main Library, located at 421 S. McClelland 
Street, will be closed on Friday, September 19, 2014 for Library staff training.  Regular 
library services will resume on Saturday, September 20, 2014, from 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 
p.m. 
 
Questions may be directed to Library Administration, (805) 925-0951 ext. 322. 
 
 
Department:     Library 
Contact Person:   Mary Hausel, City Librarian 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0951 ext. 322 
E-mail Address:                mhausel@cityofsantamaria.org 
 
 
 
 


